
 

 
 

Date of issue April 18, 2019 
Subject: Discontinuation Notice of CCL-CRS10 Series 

 
We are writing to inform you that Lumex has exhausted all options intended to allow production 
to resume. Equipment repairs were NOT successful, so we must inform you Lumex cannot 
support requirements for this series. Therefore, Lumex decided to discontinue the following part 
numbers from our product offering: 

 
Discontinue following parts immediately： 

CCL-CRS10A+G 
CCL-CRS10G 
CCL-CRS10GG 
CCL-CRS10H 
CCL-CRS10R 
CCL-CRS10R/G 
CCL-CRS10R/Y 
CCL-CRS10RR 
CCL-CRS10SA 
CCL-CRS10SG 
CCL-CRS10SR 
CCL-CRS10SR/G 
CCL-CRS10SY 
CCL-CRS10UPG 
CCL-CRS10USB 
CCL-CRS10USB-A 
CCL-CRS10Y 
CCL-CRS10Y/G 
CCL-CRS10YY 

 
There is no direct replacement for this product. The closest recommendation is the SML-LX2832 
series. Please contact Lumex Technical Specialists for customer support to transition any 
customers you might have to a new product. 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact your Lumex representative for more information. 

(END of the EOL) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Lumex Product Management Team 
 
 

 

425 North Gary Ave. Carol Stream IL 60188 
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